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I thank you Mr. President for giving me the floor

Ghana warmly welcomes the delegation of Georgia to their UPR. The delegation of Ghana commends Georgia for ratifying the International Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced Disappearances, as well as the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities (CRPD). 
Ghana also calls on Georgia to consider ratifying the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities to give more impetus to the promotion and protection of the rights of persons with disabilities.  
While noting reports of the improvement in media freedom in Georgia in recent years, Ghana is concerned about reported cases of attempts by the government to influence some media outlets. On this note, Ghana wishes to recommend to Georgia to institute measures that should guarantee a freer and more independent media environment.
In conclusion, the delegation of Ghana would like to make the following recommendations: 

· That Georgia takes steps to address reported allegations of child and early forced marriages;

· Protect minorities and ensure the full enjoyment of their freedom of religion or belief in accordance with international human rights law. 

We wish Georgia a successful UPR.

I thank you Mr. President.

